
DEPARTMENT OF MICROBIOLOGY 

PARTICIPATION OF STUDENTS IN INTERNATIONAL / NATIONAL / UNIVERSITY LEVEL ACTIVITIES 

SR. 
no 

NAME EMAIL ID and 
CONTACT 
NUMBER 

NAME OF 
COMPETITION 

RANK 
SECURED 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

 
1 

 
PRACHI PARDHI 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://thelivenagpur.c
om/2020/06/06/prachi-
pardhi-of-dharampeth-

science-college-
nagpur-wins-first-

position-at-national-
level-online-poster-
making-competition/ 

 
 
 

https://thelivenagpur.c
om/2021/09/08/prachi-

pardhi-of-m-p-deo-
memorial-science-

college-selected-for-
best-student-20-21/ 

 
Prachipardhi04@gmail

.com 
 

Contact no: 
9765643390 

1)Best student award 
(Academic session:2020-

2021) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2)National level covid.19 
express competition “Art in 

the time of corona 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3)State level poster 
making competition 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 

4)20th National level 
MICROBIOCANVAS 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5)E-Handmade poster 
competition 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6) YANTRAKALA online 
art competition 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Consolation 
prize 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Second 
position 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Best poster 
award 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best award 
and cash 

prize 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Second rank 
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7)Intercollegiate poster 
competition 

(Academic session:2021-
2022) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

8)National level online 
poster competition 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 
 

9)Intercollegiate poster 
making competition 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 
 

10)Online poster 
competition LIFE DURING 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC 
TIMES 

(Academic session:2020-
2021) 

 
 
 
 

Second rank 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First prize 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First prize 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First rank 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2 NANDINI HADGE 
 

 
 

https://thelivenagpur.co
m/2021/09/15/nandini-

hagde-student-of-
dharampeth-m-p-deo-

memorial-science-
college-wins-third-rank-

in-international-
microbiology-olympiad/ 

 
 
 
 

nandinihadge17@
gmail.com 

 
9370301679 

1)International 
microbiology 

Olympiad 
(Academic session:2020-

2021) 

Third rank 
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   2)certificate course 
on medical 

bacteriology 
(Academic session:2021-

2022) 

 

distinction 

 
 

   3)intercollegiate 
wildlife photography 

competition 
(Academic session:2021-

2022) 

 
 

First rank 

 

 
 

   4)national E-quiz 
competition 

(Academic session:2021-
2022) 

 

Above 
60% 

 
 
  

   5)state level online 
quiz – “KNOW YOUR 

MICROBES” 
(Academic session:2020-

2021) 

 
 

 

 

3 ANJALI PALI 
 

 
 
 

https://thelivenagpur.co
m/2021/11/08/dharamp
eth-m-p-deo-memorial-
science-college-anjali-

pali-secures-first-
position-in-national-

level-microbiology-quiz-
competition/ 

palianjali446@gm
ail.com 

 
74981020109 

 

1)national 
microbiology quiz 

contest 
(Academic session:2021-

2022) 

First rank 
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